
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

May 1, 2024 

Dear members, 

 This is a reminder that the RNAO AGM- Annual general meeting is coming up in June. 

AGM 2024 | RNAO.ca 

 We are sending a request for any members that would like to register as a consultation Rep at the AGM. 

 The Kingston Chapter can send 5 members as consultation Reps. 

 This is your opportunity to represent our region by  voting on resolutions that help raise the profile and 

facilitate discussion of important nursing and health issues in Ontario. It is an exciting and great learning 

experience to attend and meet with other nurses from across the province. 

 If you would like to participate, I have included below the registration information. The RNAO will cover 

the hotel for 1 night as well as travel.( Form to be filled out after the  event) 

 Please let us know if you are going to register so we know who is going. 

rnaokingstonchapter@gmail.com 

How to register as a consultation representative: 

Registration as a consultation representative is on a first come, first serve basis by using this 
link: 

https://myrnao.ca/consult_reps_2024 

All mandatory requirements for Consultation Representatives are outlined on the registration 
form and in the attached guidelines.  Kindly ensure all volunteers fully understand and agree 
with the requirements before submission.   

The deadline to register extended to Wednesday, May 15, 2024. 

The registration link can only be accessed if there are available spaces in your chapter or region 
and if the member is a member in good standing for the area in which they are representing. 

In the interim, if you have any questions or concerns please contact myself or Carrie Edwards 
(cedwards@rnao.ca or ext. 222). 

Andrea Keller and Jennifer Waite 
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